
 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Dear Parents / Carers of F1, F2, Y1 and Y6 children  
  

RE reopening to select year groups  
 

We have been discussing how we can most effectively and safely bring the named year groups back into school 
before the end of the academic year.  
The information below sets out our proposal, however please be aware that factors out of my control could 
affect this plan and therefore delay or stop a return. If this was to happen I will communicate this with parents 
immediately.  
The proposals below do not affect the children who are currently attending and already allocated to a bubble. 
These children will continue to be eligible for a full-time place due to being a child of a critical worker or in a 
vulnerable category.  
  
F1 – Nursery 1 (Children who will remain in F1 in September)  
Unfortunately, due to space and staffing we are unable to accommodate all the F1-N1 children before 
September. There will be some consistency for these children as they will keep Mrs Whitfield as their teacher in 
September and we will look at providing a staggered start to the new academic year once we have received 
further guidance from the Government.  
If you strongly feel you would like your child to return before the Summer, please email BR-
admin@vennacademy.org. We do have a few spaces available and will offer these on a first reply basis.   
  
F1 – Nursery 2 (Children who will transfer into F2 in September)  
We hope to be able to allow the children to return to school for 2 days from WC Monday 13th until Friday 17th 
July from 9.15 – 3.15pm  
The children will be supported by their NEW (September) class teacher, Mrs Binns OR Mrs Baxter.  
Children will be able to attend Monday and Tuesday (supported by Mrs Binns) OR Thursday and Friday 
(supported by Mrs Baxter) for the final week. We are unable to allow parents a choice of days.  
Please can ALL parents of F1 – N2 children (currently not attending and in a bubble) complete the survey 
below. Once we have collated the information, if you have requested a place, we will text to confirm the days 
your child has been allocated.  
https://forms.gle/jUtEiyCJZKCYgeZH6  
  
F2 (Children who will transfer into Y1 in September)  
We hope to be able to allow the children to return to school for 2 days per week from WC Monday 6th July 
until Friday 17th July from 9.15 – 3.15pm  
The children will be supported by Miss French OR Mrs Brown (Mrs Head is not available as she is already 
supporting a bubble.)  
Children will be able to attend Monday and Tuesday (supported by Miss French) OR Thursday and Friday 
(supported by Mrs Brown) for the final 2 weeks. We are unable to allow parents a choice of days.  
Please can ALL parents of F2 children (currently not attending and in a bubble) complete the survey below. 
Once we have collated the information, if you have requested a place, we will text to confirm the days your 
child has been allocated.  
https://forms.gle/R3VDjnXH4ySgjA6k8  
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Year 1 (Children who will transfer into Y2 in September)  
We hope to be able to allow the children to return to school for 2 days per week from WC Monday 
22nd June until Friday 17th July from 9.15 – 3.15pm  
The children will be supported by Miss Saul, Mr Moore or Miss Austin (subject to numbers) as their 
new (September) class teacher (Miss Hennigan or Mrs Head) is already working in a bubble.   
Children will be able to attend Monday and Tuesday OR Thursday and Friday for the final 4 weeks. We 
are unable to allow parents a choice of days.  
Please can ALL parents of Y1 children (currently not attending and in a bubble) complete the survey 
below. Once we have collated the information, if you have requested a place, we will text to confirm 
the days your child has been allocated.  
https://forms.gle/4dDBVSTdHfzp3jqw9  
  
Year 6  
We hope to be able to allow the children to return to school for 2 days per week from WC Monday 6th 
until Friday 17th July from 9.15 – 3.15pm  
We hope for the children to be supported by the Y6 team (Mrs Marshall, Miss Jackson, Mrs Stent or 
Mrs Cheetham). The member of staff will be familiar to them, however it may not be their ‘normal’ 
class teacher or member of support staff.  
Children will either be able to attend Monday and Tuesday OR Thursday and Friday for the final 2 
weeks. We are unable to allow parents a choice of days.  
Please can ALL parents of Y6 children (currently not attending and in a bubble) complete the survey 
below. Once we have collated the information, if you have requested a place, we will text to confirm 
the days your child has been allocated.  
https://forms.gle/hVmT64RfEv29hp8L6  
  
Once we have finalised the details and updated the risk assessment we will send further information 
to you to help you support your child in their return.    
  
Kind regards  
  
Mrs Emma Levers  
Head of school  
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